

30 March 2020

Alex Frost request-643478-8beaee26@whatdotheyknow.com

Information Rights & Compliance Team 99 Waverley Road St Albans

Hertfordshire AL3 5TL Tel: 01727 804956

Email: Hpft.foi@nhs.net

Our Ref: FOI/03587

Dear Alex

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Please note that due to the current public health situation we are not currently processing any Freedom of Information (FOI) Requests. We are therefore unable to provide you with an estimated date for completion of this request.

We would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and to ask for your understanding whilst we support key services. We aim to return to processing FOI requests as soon as possible and anticipate having a considerable backlog, which will result in a real time delay with receiving your information.

Should you require any further information, please use the following email:

Hpft.informationrights@nhs.net

Yours sincerely

Sue Smith

Information Rights Officer



